
Subject: Reviewer Invita�on for Acta Biomaterialia

From: "William Wagner" <actabio.editor@upmc.edu>

Date: 8/12/2015 12:53 p.m.

To: flynn.cormac@gmail.com

Dear Dr. Cormac Flynn,

The manuscript entitled "Strain-softening during uniaxial stretching of human skin: 
is it permanent damage or recoverable deformation?" by Dr. Krishnaswamy 
Ravi-Chandar, Nisha Kumaraswamy; Hamed Khatam; Gregory P Reece; Michelle C Fingeret; 
Mia K Markey;  has recently been submitted to Acta Biomaterialia.  I would be very 
grateful if you would express your opinion on its suitability for publication by 
completing the assessment form and adding any supplementary comments for the 
author(s). 

The Abstract follows:
Skin is a complex material covering the entire surface of the human body. Studying 
the mechanical properties of skin to provide a constitutive model is of great 
importance to many applications such as plastic or cosmetic surgery and for other 
treatment or understanding of skin based diseases like decubitus ulcers. This paper 
investigates controlled experimental results from uniaxial tests performed on skin 
specimens obtained from breast mastectomy. The experimental results reveal that 
Fung's exponential model proves to be a very good fit to the obtained test data. 
This study is a significant step towards providing a conclusion on the long-debated 
observed strain softening effect in skin. We conclude from our test results of 
freshly harvested specimens that the skin softening due to repetitive testing is 
completely passively recoverable provided enough time is given for recovery after 
testing. Another important conclusion is that scarred and irradiated skin reveal a
significantly stiffer response in comparison to that of normal skin response, but 
still of the exponential type.

We would be very pleased to receive your report online at http://ees.elsevier.com
/actbio/. If possible, we would appreciate receiving your review by Dec 21, 2015.

Username: Your username is: flynn.cormac@gmail.com

If you need to retrieve password details, please go to: 
http://ees.elsevier.com/actbio/automail_query.asp

To accept this invitation, please click here:

http://ees.elsevier.com/actbio/l.asp?i=150786&l=HZNATDM6

To decline this invitation, please click here:  

http://ees.elsevier.com/actbio/l.asp?i=150785&l=H2L0DI0W

I appreciate the significant effort involved in refereeing a manuscript, and 
recognize that this request imposes on an already busy schedule. However, I hope you 
will choose to help. If you are unable to review this paper, I would be grateful if 
you would send me a suggestion for another referee.

Thank you very much for your assistance.  I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

William R. Wagner, Ph.D.
Editor-in-Chief
Acta Biomaterialia
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Note: Acta Biomaterialia is now on Twitter at https://twitter.com/ActaBio

Reviewer Guidelines are now available to help you with your review: 
http://www.elsevier.com/wps/find/reviewershome.reviewers/reviewersguidelines

Please proceed to the following link to update your personal classifications and 
keywords, if necessary. Please ensure that your name is spelled correctly, including 
capitalizing the first letter of each name.
http://ees.elsevier.com/actbio/l.asp?i=150787&l=HLB121S1

To assist you in the reviewing process, we are delighted to offer you full access to 
Scopus* for 30 days. With Scopus you can search for related articles. You may also 
use Scopus for your own purposes at any time during the 30-day period. If you 
already use Scopus at your institute, having this 30 day full access means that you 
will also be able to access Scopus from home. Access instructions will follow once 
you have accepted this invitation to review. In addition to accessing our subscriber 
content, you can also use our Open Access content.  Read more about Open Access 
here: http://www.elsevier.com/openaccess

*Scopus is the world's largest abstract and citation database of research 
information and quality internet sources.

******************************************************************
For further assistance, please visit our customer support site at 
http://help.elsevier.com/app/answers/list/p/7923. Here you can search for solutions 
on a range of topics, find answers to frequently asked questions and learn more 
about EES via interactive tutorials. You will also find our 24/7 support contact 
details should you need any further assistance from one of our customer support 
representatives.
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